UAF Master Plan Committee (MPC) Report

November 12, 2012

By Gary Newman

I can happily report that our meeting notes for FY 13 are now being populated at: "
http://www.uaf.edu/mastplan/committee/meetings/agendas/2012-2013 "However, the last two meeting's notes have not yet been uploaded."

Membership^{*}

We still need an undergrad and grad student, plus a rural faculty member on MPC.

Terrain Park

Mark Oldmixon 'outlined the latest plans for the terrain park on the field below the greenhouse and museum. 'The professional Terrain Council is advising UAF. 'It is the hope that UAF can have basic jumps and slides in place starting Spring semester, with lighting, half pipe and rope tow in future years.' There will be a yurt to provide a location for monitoring and safety. Parking would be at Butrovich and Museum parking lots. There is no charge anticipated for students with other users some nominal fee to be determined. 'All will be expected to watch a safety video and operations manual being developed.' Contact Oldmixon for further

Gary requested a discussion of alternate traffic routing pending Tanana Loop 2 year closure for construction of the Engineering Bldg (and exacerbated by Wood Center construction) – this is on the agenda for the next meeting.

The ice rink in front of the hockey rink at SRC should be available soon, but no \$ for boards to allow broomball. We reinforced it is NOT for hockey in any case.

Cam**a**ld**a**ockey